
                                                                             
                

19th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

SPORTS DAY – FRIDAY 28th JUNE 2019 

 

As you are aware, Sports Day will take place on Friday 28th June 2019 and will be held on our school field. 

 

We request that all children come to school on the day, already dressed in clean school PE kit of white t-shirt, navy or 

black shorts and trainers or plimsolls.  Water will be available for the children at drink stations throughout the event for 

them to top up their water bottles.  If the weather is hot, please ensure children are wearing sun cream and a hat. 

 

Children will be sitting with their year group, inside the sports track, when they are not racing.  Spectators can sit / 

stand on the old public footpath and grassed area nearest the school.  There will be no seating provided at the field, so 

spectators may bring their own rugs and seats to sit on if they wish (toilet facilities will be available for visitors via the 

Library entrance).   

 

Entrance to the field will be via the gate by the main reception next to the kitchen, then follow the path along in front of 

the school to the field. 

 

NURSERY, RECEPTION & KS1 

The gates will open from 9.00am for Nursery, Reception and KS1. 

 

The events for Nursery, Reception and KS1 will begin at 9.30am and we expect to be finished at around 11.30am.  

Children will walk to the field with their class and return to school in time for lunch.  

 

LUNCHTIME PICNIC 

You are very welcome to bring a picnic lunch and join your child / children for the lunchtime period from 12.15pm – 

1.15pm. 

 

Lollies will be on sale for 50p each. 

 

KS2 

The gates will open from 1.15pm for KS2. 

 

The KS2 events will commence at 1.30pm and should be finished by 3.00pm.  Children will then return to classes ready 

to be collected at 3.15pm. 

 

Stickers will be awarded for first, second and third place as well as stickers to all children for taking part.  Please be 

aware the children must remain in school for the remainder of the school day. 

 

Finally, we can organise everything except the weather!  Should there be rain, we will make a decision whether or not 

to cancel this event as soon as we possibly can.  Heavy rain at the beginning of the week, or on Thursday may make the 

ground water-logged so that the children are unable to sit on it.  Whatever the situation, we will put an announcement 

on Facebook, twitter and parentmail. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on a bright sunny day. 

 

 

 

 

Vicki M M Masters 


